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We hope this month’s newsletter finds everyone staying safe and in good health. Spring 
time is just around the corner. Not only does the change in warmer and longer days 
bring out the good folks but is also brings out the bad and ugly ones. Remember to 
carry concealed and don’t become a victim. 
 
We completed our second Carrying Concealed Handgun class for the year last month. 
Twenty-two reputable people completed the basic class on March 22nd in Homer at 
DWCC. Another good class at an excellent training facility. It was our last class at $52 
as we have increase our tuition ten dollars to $62. Gas, ammo, and supplies going up. 
We didn’t want to raise it but had to. Good looking class photo below. Butch & I feel 
good about more and more folks wanting to carry concealed. Nothing like being 
prepared.  
 

 
March 22nd, 2014 CCH Class 

 
We would like to hold another Advanced Carrying Concealed Weapon Class so let us  
hear from those that are interested in this course. The course fits the state’s 
requirements for allowing those permitted to carry concealed in church and also for 
those businesses and agencies that may require further training than the basic CCH 
course. Advanced CCW goes into more detail on the Fundamentals of Shooting and 
Combat Point Shooting and covers the following; Shooting from cover and 
concealment, Shoot / Don’t Shoot; Decision Making Shooting; Shooting multiple 
targets; Loading & Reloading; Covering a subject; Scanning; Shooting with Time, 
Distance, and Cover. Firearms safety is also discussed and adhered to. If you went 
through a basic CCH, one can go through the Advanced CCW course. Only 



requirements are that you have 300 rounds of ammunition for your carrying concealed 
handgun, currently hold a CCH permit or had attended one of our CCH classes, (do not 
have to have permit). Let us know through our website (www.defensivetraining.us) or 
Facebook page(Golden Eagle Training & Safety) 

Butch & I are ready to launch revised and new training courses. For the Law 
Enforcement / Corrections setting, we have a Threat Pattern Recognition Course which 
is full of great information and research. We also offer Basic and Instructor certification 
classes in Law Enforcement / Corrections for Defensive Tactics, Pressure Point Control 
Tactics (PPCT), Weapon Retention and Disarming (WRD), Impact Weapon (IW), Straight 
Baton, Side-Handle Baton (SHB), Spontaneous Knife Defense (SKD), and Ground 
Avoidance Ground Escape (GAGE). We also have basic and instructor certification in 
Sexual Harassment and Rape Prevention (SHARP) and for School Resource Officers, 
Disruptive Student Management (DSM).  

In the civilian environment, we offer SHARP to Self-Defense or Empty Hand Control 
Instructors or to companies and agencies. We also offer the DSM to school officials or 
school administrators along with a course entitled School Safety & Healthy Children 
which includes material concerning bullying in schools. The course is spun off  
research and material from a Michael Dorn, a world-wide known individual in School 
Bullying programs. The information and material offered in this class is very valuable to 
school Administrators and officials.  

For churches, institutions, and other agencies, we offer classes in Personal Safety, 
Staying Safe while Traveling, Basic Firearms Safety, Women’s Firearms Course, Home 
Safety, Self-Defense, and Don’t Become a Victim. 

Feel free to pass on the above information to those interested. Have them contact us 
through our website or Facebook for further information or questions. Butch & I have 
been teaching others to protect themselves for the twenty-one years, mostly police and 
correctional officers but civilians too. We just would like to pass on what we have 
learned and know to others in that it may help them in protecting themselves or family 
members from harm. 

Our next Basic Carrying Concealed Handgun class is set for Saturday, May 24th in 
Homer, LA at DWCC. If you know of anyone interested, have them contact us through 
the website or by calling 318-927-5026. Registration forms are available. Let us know if 
you are interested in our Advanced CCW class. Stay safe and remember to carry 
concealed. 
 
Steve & Butch 
Golden Eagle Training and Safety 


